
Proposed Development 

in Denmead 

 

The next development proposal to affect our local 
area is likely to be an infrastructure project led by 
AQUIND Limited.  

 

 
 

The concept, according to AQUIND, is that by 
connecting the French and UK grids both countries 

can balance supply and demand by reducing the 
risk of loss of power.  It is estimated the 

Interconnector could become operational by 2022. 

For further information, go to AQUIND: www.aquind.co.uk 

APLEAL - Action to Protect the Living Environment Around Lovedean/Denmead 

A group of residents in Lovedean and Denmead have formed a 
new action group to oppose the proposed Lovedean Substation 

and AQUIND Developments. For anyone wishing to join the 
action group or would like more information, email APLEAL  - 

apleal2018@gmail.com 


